
 

4-H entries will need to be entered online. Your information from our database should populate 
some of the fields so you do not have to enter as much information. You will use your family email 
that you used on your 4-H enrollment form to access your account and may need to reset your pass-
word. 

Your family email is the one that needs to be used to log in and create entries for all family members. If 
you are a Teen member, do not use your member specific email. If you are unsure of your email contact 
Amy at amy.logsdon@uky.edu. 

4-H Entries need to be registered online by midnight on July 21. 

Go to the Fair website ( Oldham.fairentry.com ) 

Click on the green button that says “sign in with 4HOnline. 

Enter the email address and password that was set for 4HOnline. 

Click Login and proceed with the entry process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once you are signed in make sure you choose 4-H under department when entering your items. You 
may also enter items in other departments but in order to be judged for 4-H they must be under the 4-H 
Department. 

 
We are really looking forward to seeing all of the great projects!! 

Please contact Amy with any questions.  She is happy to help you get your items registered.  

Amy.logsdon@uky.edu 

222-9453 

Oldham.fairentry.com Instructions 
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